
 

 

 

 

 

Cairo 9/9/2023 

Dear First Secondary Parents,  

I would like to welcome all our dear students back to school. Hope 

they have enjoyed their end of year vacation, and are ready to start a new 

year in complete enthusiasm and determination.  

To maintain a good line of communication, we would like to invite you 

to join us on the Orientation Day, which will be held on Saturday, the 23rd 

of September, 2023, from 9:00-10:30 am in the music room, in the 2nd 

floor.  

Hope you a fruitful year full of blessings, success and academic 

achievement.  

Waiting anxiously to meeting you all. 

Best regards, 

Secondary Stage Supervisor     College Director 

Juli Victor        Hala Toma 

 


